

SMART CITY INITIATIVE NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the Smart City Initiative Newsletter, the central hub for news and updates on pilot programs, partnership opportunities, events, upcoming challenges!

Smart City Initiative 2022 Annual Report

Read our very first annual report!

Nearly one year after the Long Beach Smart City Strategy was approved by City Council in 2021, we are now excited to showcase our new programs and initiatives like the Equitable Data Collection Toolkit, Long Beach Augmented Reality (AR) Challenge, Smart City Challenge, and Pitch Long Beach! Find the newly published annual report here!

Read More



Pitch Long Beach!

New Pitch Long Beach! Program

Our Pitch Long Beach! program has been up and running for nearly two months! This innovative program allows vendors to pitch their ideas for a project directly to the City!

Long Beach-based solution providers are especially encouraged to apply.





Pitch your idea here!



About Us | Contact Us | Newsletter

Technology & Innovation | 333 W. Ocean Blvd, Long Beach, CA 90802

Unsubscribe webmaster@longbeach.gov

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysmartcity@longbeach.govin collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!